
November 16, 1962

Dear Mrs. Gilpon:

One of the courses here at the Institute of American Indian 
Arts is Publication Arts. In this class we hope to publish a 
new type of class publication made up entirely of art works. Since 
this is a class production we are planning to do most of our own 
photography. We realize, of course, that in order to do this we 
shall need several well directed hints on lighting, setting, timing, 
and the phylosophy of taking pictures,

Knowing that you are one of the outstanding persons in this 
field, we were wondering if you could possible visit our class to 
bive a short lecture on the techniques of photography. We would 
not only be honored, but delighted to have you visit us here; if 
this would not be too great an imposition on your privicy.

Should this be agreeable with you, please write us a short 
note or phone Mr. McGrath here at the Institute, and we shall 
arrange a lecture at your convenience.

Thank you,

Marian Fryer
Publication Arts Class


